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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 11:04 AM
To: 'Elizabeth Jarrell'
Subject: RE: docket number 160186 NO Gulf Power increase

Good morning Ms. Jarrell, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Elizabeth Jarrell [mailto:dillybopsmomma@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 10:59 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: docket number 160186 NO Gulf Power increase 
 
Dear Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, 
 
I am a 50 yr old military veteran and single mother to one child and barely making ends meet with 2 jobs. I have worked since I 
was 14 yrs old and paid my taxes and because of my struggles, I was recently granted $16 per month in food assistance. That is 
one of the biggest slaps in my face that I have ever had and now, I get notice GP is trying to raise the cost of electricity.  
I am begging you to please do not allow Gulf Power to increase the cost of electricity. I can barely pay my monthly bill that 
ranges close to $200 because of how hot it is outside year round and I need to keep a roof over our heads.   
 
I'd appreciate you being a voice for all of the people working for a living, being knocked to our knees struggling to live in this 
world. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elizabeth Jarrell 
Pensacola region 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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